
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Parents, 

 

I am so excited to start the 2020-2021 school year tomorrow!!! I am looking forward to 

greeting every student from Buzzy Bee and Sunflower to eighth grade!  Below I have 

attached the August Calendar, please look it over for important dates discussed below, it is 

also linked to the Nazareth School website. 

 

Parent and Students Log-In Video Tutorials: 

This week is all about setting up our Nazareth families and students for a successful distance 

learning experience. Attached below is the Parent and Student Log-In Video 

Series comprised of four tutorial videos designed to support parents in how to help their 

children log into the applications that Nazareth will be utilizing during distance learning: 

Google Classroom, Gradelink, See Saw, and IXL Learning. Teachers will be supplying each of 

their student with the appropriate log-in information. 

Google Classroom 

Gradelink 

See Saw 

IXL Learning 

 

Nazareth Book Pick-up: 

Nazareth book pick-up for 1st through 8th grades will be on tomorrow and Thursday, 

August 19th and 20th, from 8am-12noon. On Thursday, August 20th from 1-5pm, 

kindergarteners will enjoy a "Meet and Greet with Mrs. Senter." The teachers have 

been working very hard to get your books and resources packed up in a special bag, and 

ready for you to come get them!  

 

For all parents and students coming on campus this week: 

• Please make sure you are social distant, at all times (6 feet) 

• Makes sure to wear your mask properly, at all times (cover nose and mouth) 

• Please be on time for your assigned book pick-up appointment   

o If you are borrowing an iPad, please remember to bring your completed 

device contract with you  

• Upon receiving all of your school items, please proceed to your car and please do 

not socialize in the parking lot 

Friday Fun Day: 

We will not be having any formal classroom Zoom schedule on Friday, August 

21. It will be a day for students and parents to work together to organizing books, and 

create a learning space at home. Many parents and teachers will be celebrating the life 

of Mrs. V., services will be at 10:00am at the Mission San Diego de Alcalá. 

 

https://youtu.be/wNwiOVYbNew
https://youtu.be/iMYAQmCU5qk
https://youtu.be/hErpvDIiEng
https://youtu.be/Fk1BTWMufJY


Used Uniforms Sale:  

Kindergarten - Available Thursday, August 20 at the "Meet and Greet" 1pm-5pm 

New Parents: Available Friday, August 21 at 8am-9am, in the Nazareth Courtyard  

Returning Families: Available Friday, August 21 at 9am-12pm 

 

New Family PTG Orientation Video: 

On Monday evening, August 17th, PTG hosted a New Nazareth Families Orientation 

Zoom Meeting. For those new parents who were unable to join us, I am attaching the link 

to the recording below. 

New PTG Parent Orientation Video 

 

Nazareth New Family Mentoring Program: 

Thank you to the families who have already signed up to be a New Family Mentor! If you are 

interested in becoming a New Family Mentor, please complete and submit the 

application below by Monday, August 24, 2020. Our current New Family Mentor 

Program Coordinators are Michael Lovette-Colyer and Polly Sipper. 

Sign-up for being a New Nazareth Mentor for an incoming family. 

 

In case you missed my email from Sunday, below is a video explaining and demonstrating 

the process of picking up books at Nazareth, for 1st thru 8th grades.  

Principal's Message 08-16-2020 

 

I am very excited to start the 2020-2021 school year! If you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to call, or email me at principal@nazarethschool.org. 

Gob Bless, 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal 

Nazareth School 

619-641-7987 

 

https://youtu.be/tzaLuEKn5Cc
https://forms.gle/196Jg5NVp359a4TF7
https://youtu.be/7-0mml9sgeo
mailto:principal@nazarethschool.org

